
Historic Preservation Commission 
Town of Greenville, Indiana 

Town Hall 

April 26, 2018 @ 6:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

ATTENDEES: Matt Uhl 

  Kim Hardin 

  Shelly Hartfield 

  Andy Lemon 

 

1. APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES - Minutes from January 18 meeting were approved with a 

motion by Andy Lemon and a second by Kim Hardin. Motion passed 4-0 

 

2. OLD BUSINESS 

a. Horseshoe Foundation Grant Application 

Commission discussed the Horseshoe Foundation Grant application.  Councilman Lemon 

submitted the application in March.  The Commission discussed the historic marker grant 

application process.  The Indiana Historic Bureau has set a deadline for the 2018 historical 

markers at June 22nd.  The Commission discussed the possibility of applying for markers prior 

to funding and how to properly go about doing so.  The Commission also could pursue 

additional grants or public support to help fund remainder of items requested if the full 

amount of the Horseshoe grant is not funded. 

b. Floyd County Bicentennial Planning 

The Commission discussed Bicentennial planning and expressed Greenville Elementary was 

contacted and on board to participate in parade in May 2019. The Commission has 

preliminary discussions to release Greenville-specific info to school to integrate in lesson 

plans for 2018-19 school year. 

c. Update on the NAFC Library in Galena 

The Commission discussed NAFC digital library at the historic Galena home.  No date 

for project completion has been released.   
 

3. NEW BUSINESS 

a. Naming of street between HWY 150 and Harrison St. 

Naming of street between Hwy 150 and Harrison St.  The Commission was brought the idea 

that the unnamed street located between Hwy 150 and Harrison Street would be available to 

be named in the future, similar to John B Ford Drive. Names mentioned included Norman 

Colman, Mundell & Haines, Girdner, Roscoe Miller, and others.  The idea was tabled on 

naming at this meeting, but will be discussed in a future meeting. 

b. Raising money for Town Welcome Sign & purchase of digital rights   

The Commission discussed the town now owns the digital rights to the Welcome to Greenville 

artwork thanks to Councilman Lemon’s efforts.  We will integrate the artwork where we can, 



including potential street signage.  The artwork is currently on the website.  We still have 

some fundraising to do, but we discussed networking with local businesses to see if support 

existed to firm up the remaining funds to have the signage installed. The group agreed to work 

to find ways we could organize and develop a plan to conduct this effort on behalf of the 

Commission and the Town. 

 

 

NEXT MEETING – July 19, 2018 
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